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New 

 

Comfort Ready Home: Training spotlight  

Connect with Comfort Ready Home to see how the program can bring valuable training to 

your residential contractor network.  In February, Comfort Ready Home partnered with 

Clallam County PUD, City of Port Angeles, and Jefferson PUD to help contractors better 

understand the benefits and installation best practices for heat pump water heaters. Read 

more about this hands-on training and find out what other offerings Comfort Ready Home 

has available here.   

 

Low-Income Utility Process Evaluation Report and BPA program response now 

available  

BPA recently completed an evaluation of the low-income program, focused on public utility 

energy efficiency incentives (EEI). This independent evaluation identified opportunities for 

improvement, assessed regional low-income program activity as well as utility and 

Community Action Agency experiences with BPA’s programs...More

 
 

 

https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/240522crh-hpwh-workshop-announcement.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/240523-bpa-low-income-process-evaluation-report-and-program-response-announcement.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/240523-bpa-low-income-process-evaluation-report-and-program-response-announcement.pdf

